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Welcome back to 2025!

I hope you all had a wonderful Summer Break, spending quality time 

with family and creating unforgettable memories.

We've had a fantastic start to the school year. Our students have been 

busy settling into their new learning environments and routines. They’ve 

returned feeling refreshed and eager to learn.

Just a reminder, we have several events happening this term. Be sure to 

check our Facebook page for updates or use the school Dojo for 

parents. If you have any questions, feel free to ask.

We look forward to seeing all of you!

Newsletter

Positive Behaviour for Learning Focus

Events
WEEK 4 - STUDENT 
LEADERS SPECIAL 
PARADE  
Tuesday 18th at 
2:30pm

WEEK 4 –
Swimming starts 

WEEK 4 - STUDENT 
LEADERS SPECIAL 
PARADE

WEEK 5 –
Swimming Lesson 
Wednesday

WEEK 5 –
Friday – Crazy Hair 
& Sock Day



Celebrating Student Achievements Together

This weeks school highlights
From the Prep - 2 Class
This term in Science, P-3 students are 

exploring the life cycles of plants and 

animals. They are learning about the 

essential needs of both plants and animals 

to survive.

Check out the Grass Heads we’re growing! 

This term, in Science, Year 4-6 students are 

delving into the fascinating world of Biology. 

They are exploring the differences between 

living and non-living things, as well as 

investigating how microorganisms grow, thrive, 

and interact with their environment. 

From the Year 4 - 6 Class

Week 1 Week 2 Week 3

Student of the week
P -3 Riley Strain Adrian Burrows Leith Hunter

Student of the Week
4-6 

William 
Burrows

Lexi Hunter Sam Benn

Principal Award Marlee French Chase Smillie
Liliahna

Crawford


